
IF YOU HAVE ANY OUTGROWN 
OR UNUSED CHRISTMAS JUMPERS 

OR PARTY WEAR, SIMPLY POP IT    
INTO OUR DONATION BOX AT 
OCHILTREE PRIMARY SCHOOL        
BEFORE FRIDAY 2 DECEMBER. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO SELECT 
A “NEW TO YOU” ITEM, WHETHER 

YOU HAVE DONATED OR NOT,  FROM 
MONDAY 5 DECEMBER UNTIL 

STOCKS LAST. 

 

MONDAY 5 DECEMBER OCHILTREE 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The jumpers and party wear are 

free for everyone! 

New to you 

Christmas Jumpers 


